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new family and friends. And when
sinister secrets are revealed, Rob is
forced to make a choice: stay in the
County, where everything is a perfect
lie, or return to the Conurb, where
life is hard, horrible, and real.
Stories of Gnomes & Goblins
Christopher Rawson 2004-04-01 For use
in schools and libraries only.
Collects four stories where gnomes
are tricked, fairies are rescued,
pixies create mischief, and Willo the
Wisp keeps a candle lit.
By These Ten Bones Clare B. Dunkle
2011-02-15 There's hidden places all
over this land-old, old places.
Places with a chain for them to chain
up the wolf when it's time. A bonechilling tale of werewolves and love,
set in medieval Scotland A mysterious
young man has come to a small
Highland town. His talent for wood
carving soon wins the admiration of
the weaver's daughter, Maddie.
Fascinated by the silent carver, she
sets out to gain his trust, only to
find herself drawn into a terrifying
secret that threatens everything she
loves. There is an evil presence in

The Guardians John Christopher
2014-11-04 In a world where two
nations rule all, Rob must find a way
to live among them both in this
futuristic story from the author of
the Tripods series. In the future,
the world has been divided into two
societies. One is the Conurb—a
sprawling, modern city where
technology rules and people live with
only the bare minimum they need to
survive. The other is the County—a
land of green fields and beautiful
mansions, where the people have
turned back the clock to a pristine
past. Rob has always lived in the
Conurb, but after he is sent to a
terrible boarding school, he decides
his only option is to take a chance
and cross the Barrier into the
unknown world of the County. There he
meets another boy who introduces Rob
to the very different society, and
all the wondrous things that come
with it. But even though Rob wants to
believe that the County is a utopia,
he begins to learn about the darkness
that lurks beneath the smiles of his
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the carver's life that cannot be
controlled, and Maddie watches her
town fall under a shadow. One by one,
people begin to die. Caught in the
middle, Maddie must decide what
matters most to her-and what price
she is willing to pay to keep it.
Hope and Other Luxuries Clare B.
Dunkle 2015-05-19 Clare Dunkle seemed
to have an ideal life—two beautiful,
high-achieving teenage daughters, a
loving husband, and a satisfying and
successful career as a children's
book novelist. But it's when you let
down your guard that the ax falls.
Just after one daughter successfully
conquered her depression, another
daughter developed a life-threatening
eating disorder. Co-published with
Elena Vanishing, the memoir of her
daughter, this is the story—told in
brave, beautifully written, and
unflinchingly honest prose—of one
family's fight against a deadly
disease, from an often ignored but
important perspective: the mother of
the anorexic.
Nick and Tesla's High-Voltage Danger
Lab Bob Pflugfelder 2013-11-05 Nick
and Tesla are bright 11-year-old
siblings with a knack for science,
electronics, and getting into
trouble. When their parents
mysteriously vanish, they’re sent to
live with their Uncle Newt, a
brilliant inventor who engineers topsecret gadgets for a classified
government agency. It’s not long
before Nick and Tesla are embarking
on adventures of their
own—engineering all kinds of
outrageous MacGyverish contraptions
to save their skin: 9-volt burglar
alarms, electromagnets, mobile
tracking devices, and more. Readers
are invited to join in the fun as
each story contains instructions and
blueprints for five different
projects. In Nick and Tesla’s HighVoltage Danger Lab, we meet the
characters and learn how to make
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

everything from rocket launchers to
soda-powered vehicles. Learning about
science has never been so
dangerous—or so much fun!
Violet Eyes Nicole Luiken 2001-02-01
"I'm the Idea Girl, the one who can
always think of something to do."
Angel Eastland knows she's different.
It's not just her violet eyes that
set her apart. She's smarter than her
classmates and more athletically
gifted. Her only real competition is
Michael Vallant, who also has violet
eyes -- eyes that tell her they're
connected, in a way she can't figure
out. Michael understands Angel. He
knows her dreams, her nightmares, and
her most secret fears. Together they
begin to realize that nothing around
them is what it seems. Someone is
watching them, night and day. They
have just one desperate chance to
escape, one chance to find their true
destiny, but their enemies are
powerful -- and will do anything to
stop them.
Gates of Fire Steven Pressfield
2007-01-30 NATIONAL BESTSELLER •
“Steven Pressfield brings the battle
of Thermopylae to brilliant
life.”—Pat Conroy At Thermopylae, a
rocky mountain pass in northern
Greece, the feared and admired
Spartan soldiers stood three hundred
strong. Theirs was a suicide mission,
to hold the pass against the invading
millions of the mighty Persian army.
Day after bloody day they withstood
the terrible onslaught, buying time
for the Greeks to rally their forces.
Born into a cult of spiritual
courage, physical endurance, and
unmatched battle skill, the Spartans
would be remembered for the greatest
military stand in history—one that
would not end until the rocks were
awash with blood, leaving only one
gravely injured Spartan squire to
tell the tale. . . .
A Century of Artists Books Riva
Castleman 1997-09-01 Published to
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accompany the 1994 exhibition at The
Museum of Modern Art, New York, this
book constitutes the most extensive
survey of modern illustrated books to
be offered in many years. Work by
artists from Pierre Bonnard to
Barbara Kruger and writers from
Guillaume Apollinarie to Susan
Sontag. An importnt reference for
collectors and connoisseurs. Includes
notable works by Marc Chagall, Henri
Matisse, and Pablo Picasso.
Undine Penni Russon 2013-09-01 A
gorgeously spooky book about magic,
family, power and love. Being sixteen
is confusing and unpredictable enough
for anyone. But if you're Undine, you
also begin hearing voices calling you
home in the middle of the night – and
then you suddenly produce a storm out
of thin air. Your best friend Trout
insists on falling messily in love
with you, while you end up with a
crush on his older brother.
Meanwhile, the ocean begins appearing
in your inland bedroom, and your dead
father turns out to be not so dead
after all ...
Psychology Rose M. Spielman 2018-08
The images in this textbook are in
grayscale. There is a color version
available - search for ISBN
9781680922370. Psychology is designed
to meet scope and sequence
requirements for the single-semester
introduction to psychology course.
The book offers a comprehensive
treatment of core concepts, grounded
in both classic studies and current
and emerging research. The text also
includes coverage of the DSM-5 in
examinations of psychological
disorders. Psychology incorporates
discussions that reflect the
diversity within the discipline, as
well as the diversity of cultures and
communities across the globe.
In the Coils of the Snake Clare B.
Dunkle 2006-12-26 "What is the spell
for?" Miranda asked curiously,
stepping close beside him to squeeze
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through the first ring of trees. She
didn't know of any goblin spells that
used flowers unless they were crushed
like herbs. "Do you really want to
know?" murmured the elf absently,
looking up at the dark crowns of the
ancient oaks. "Yes," she said. She
had always liked magic. He glanced
back down at her then. "It's for
you," he said. And the instant they
passed the great trunks, his hand
closed over her wrist. The powerful
final volume of the Hollow Kingdom
Trilogy Miranda has waited her whole
life to come home to the goblin
kingdom, but she never imagined she'd
feel so alone there. Her beloved
Marak, the center of her world since
childhood, has reached the end of his
reign. But Marak didn't raise a
coward. Miranda needs all her courage
when a mysterious elf lord takes her
prisoner, reigniting an age-old
battle. Caught between two hostile
races, she becomes their greatest
reason for war—and their only hope
for a future. In this final volume of
the Hollow Kingdom Trilogy, Clare B.
Dunkle draws readers deep into her
magical realm for one last incredible
story.
The Firefly Code Megan Frazer
Blakemore 2017-09-12 In this
gorgeously-crafted utopian saga from
Megan Frazer Blakemore, five friends
must find the courage to change the
course of the future . . .
Management Information Systems
Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management
Information Systems provides
comprehensive and integrative
coverage of essential new
technologies, information system
applications, and their impact on
business models and managerial
decision-making in an exciting and
interactive manner. The twelfth
edition focuses on the major changes
that have been made in information
technology over the past two years,
and includes new opening, closing,
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and Interactive Session cases.
The Other Side of the Island Allegra
Goodman 2009-05-14 A gripping and
beautifully written dystopian pageturner from New York Times
bestselling author and National Book
Award finalist ALLEGRA GOODMAN. In
the eighteenth glorious year of
Enclosure, long after The Flood, a
young girl named Honor moves with her
parents to Island 365 in the Tranquil
Sea. Life on the tropical island is
peaceful—there is no sadness and no
visible violence in this world. Earth
Mother and her Corporation have
created New Weather. The sky is
always blue and it almost never
rains. Every family fits into its
rightful, orderly, and predictable
place… Except Honor’s. Her family
does not follow the rules. They
ignore curfew, sing songs, and do not
pray to Earth Mother. Honor doesn’t
fit in with the other children at the
Old Colony School. Then she meets
Helix, a boy with a big heart who
slowly helps her uncover a terrible
secret about the Island: Sooner or
later, those who do not fit
disappear, and they don’t ever come
back. Honor knows her family could be
next, and when the unthinkable
happens, she must make the dangerous
journey to the Other Side of the
Island—before Earth Mother comes for
her too…
Tankborn Karen Sandler 2015-10-31
Kayla and Mishalla, two genetically
engineered non-human slaves (GENs),
fall in love with higher-status boys,
discover deep secrets about the
creation of GENs, and in the process
find out what it means to be human.
A Prayer for the Dying Stewart O'Nan
2000 Set in postCivil War Wisconsin,
a small town is petrified with fear
as an epidemic overwhelms their
community with sickness and death.
Reprint.
The Walls Have Eyes Clare B. Dunkle
2009-08-25 Martin may have seen his
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

sister, Cassie, to safety at the end
of The Sky Inside, but his adventure
is far from over. There’s still a
totalitarian regime in place,
murderous game shows on the air, and
a couple of government agents on
Martin’s tail. When Martin and his
AllDog, Chip, go back to his old
suburbs to check up on Mom, they get
a lot more than they bargained for
when they end up escaping with both
parents. But the biggest surprise is
yet to come—the heart of the
government’s central power is closer
to Martin than he ever suspected.
Cherry Heaven L J Adlington
2010-09-02 It is 10 years after the
events in The Diary of Pelly D. A new
life in The New Frontier overseas
beckons Kat and Tanka, far from the
terrible war in the cities, that took
their parents. In a beautiful new
home, Cherry Heaven, where people are
building a young, liberal society,
without focus on the genetic
categorization and discrimination
that led to the war. But all too soon
Kat and Tanka find that Cherry Heaven
carries haunting marks of the past.
They cannot run from them, and must
finally and turn and face them.
Again, L. J Adlington weaves her
narrative expertly from two voices,
Kat, teenage, light, modern and
knowing, the other a disturbed,
fragmented narrative from another
girl which peals away the surface of
the New Frontier to expose a
different and more disturbing truth.
Exploring issues of postwar guilt and
redemption, tension and
reconciliation, framed in a fastmoving mystery, this has the same
engrossing readability and
accessibility as Pelly D.
Matched Ally Condie 2011-09-20 Cassia
has always trusted the Society to
make the right choices for her: what
to read, what to watch, what to
believe. So when Xander's face
appears on-screen at her Matching
4/9

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on
September 26, 2022 by guest

ceremony, Cassia knows with complete
certainty that he is her ideal mate .
. . until she sees Ky Markham's face
flash for an instant before the
screen fades to black. The Society
tells her it's a glitch, a rare
malfunction, and that she should
focus on the happy life she's
destined to lead with Xander. But
Cassia can't stop thinking about Ky,
and as they slowly fall in love,
Cassia begins to doubt the Society's
infallibility and is faced with an
impossible choice: between Xander and
Ky, between the only life she's known
and a path that no one else has dared
to follow. Look for CROSSED, the
sequel to MATCHED, in Fall 2011!
Watch a Video
The Sky Inside Clare B. Dunkle
2010-12-21 Martin lives in a perfect
world. Every year a new generation of
genetically-engineered children is
shipped out to meet their parents.
Every spring the residents of his
town take down the snow they've stuck
to their windows and put up flowers.
Every morning his family gathers
around their television and votes,
like everyone else, for whatever
matter of national importance the
president has on the table. Today, it
is the color of his drapes. It's
business as usual under the
protective dome of suburb HM1. And
it's all about to come crashing down.
Because a stranger has come to take
away all the little children,
including Martin's sister, Cassie,
and no one wants to talk about where
she has gone. The way Martin sees it,
he has a choice. He can remain in the
dubious safety of HM1, with danger
that no one wants to talk about
lurking just beneath the surface, or
he can actually break out of the
suburb, into the mysterious land
outside, rumored to be nothing but
blowing sand for miles upon miles.
Acclaimed author Clare B. Dunkle has
crafted a fresh and fast-paced
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

science-fiction thriller, one that
challenges her characters -- and her
readers -- to look closer at the
world they take for granted.
Elena Vanishing Elena Dunkle
2015-05-19 Seventeen-year-old Elena
is vanishing. Every day means renewed
determination, so every day means
fewer calories. This is the story of
a girl whose armor against anxiety
becomes artillery against herself as
she battles on both sides of a loselose war in a struggle with anorexia.
Told entirely from Elena's
perspective over a five-year period
and cowritten with her mother, awardwinning author Clare B. Dunkle,
Elena's memoir is a fascinating and
intimate look at a deadly disease,
and a must read for anyone who knows
someone suffering from an eating
disorder.
The Compound S. A. Bodeen 2008-04-29
S.A. Bodeen's The Compound is a 2009
Bank Street - Best Children's Book of
the Year. Eli and his family have
lived in the Compound for six years.
The world they knew is gone. Eli's
father built the Compound to keep
them safe. Now, they can't get out.
He won't let them.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18
An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing:
“Parentology is brilliant, jawdroppingly funny, and full of
wisdom…bound to change your thinking
about parenting and its conventions”
(Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of
the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family
and friends for advice when faced
with important choices about how to
raise your kids. You might turn to
parenting books or simply rely on
timeworn religious or cultural
traditions. But when Dalton Conley, a
dual-doctorate scientist and fullblown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific
research to make the big decisions.
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In Parentology, Conley hilariously
reports the results of those
experiments, from bribing his kids to
do math (since studies show
conditional cash transfers improved
educational and health outcomes for
kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names
(because evidence shows kids with
unique names learn not to react when
their peers tease them) to getting a
vasectomy (because fewer kids in a
family mean smarter kids). Conley
encourages parents to draw on the
latest data to rear children, if only
because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy
ones. Ultimately these experiments
are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy
kids show him the limits of his
profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the
latest literature on parenting—with
lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same
time.
Saving Zasha Randi Barrow 2013-01-01
In post-WWII Russia, one boy dares to
save an entire race of outlawed dogs
-- the German shepherd! World War II
has just ended when thirteen-year-old
Mikhail finds a dying man and his
German shepherd, Zasha, in the woods.
It's dangerous -- some say traitorous
-- to own a German dog after Germany
attacked Russia, so Mikhail must keep
Zasha a secret to keep her alive. But
Mikhail's rival, Katia, is determined
to find the dog she is sure he's
hiding. At the same time, a soldier
named Dimitri is breeding a new
Russian dog at a nearby farm. So many
dogs were lost in combat, to
starvation, and in the slaughter of
German dogs that the country is in
dire need of every kind of dog.
Dimitri, too, has suspicions of
Zasha's existance, and would like
nothing more than to add her to his
breeding program. He'll have to
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

compete with the armed dog thieves
who are also on her trail. Mikhail's
inspiring journey to save his best
friend, the last German shepherd in
Russia, forces him to face some of
life's hardest lessons about war,
hate, forgiveness, hope, love, and
man's best friend.
The Roar Emma Clayton 2014-09-04
Twins Mika and Ellie live in a future
behind a wall, safe from the plague
animals that live beyond. Or so
they've been told. When one of them
disappears, and the other is caught
in a sinister game, they begin to
discover that their world is built on
lies ...
The House of Dead Maids Clare B.
Dunkle 2010-09-14 Young Tabby Aykroyd
has been brought to the dusty mansion
of Seldom House to be nursemaid to a
foundling boy. He is a savage little
creature, but the Yorkshire moors
harbor far worse, as Tabby soon
discovers. Why do scores of dead
maids and masters haunt Seldom House
with a jealous devotion that extends
beyond the grave? As Tabby struggles
to escape the evil forces rising out
of the land, she watches her young
charge choose a different path. Long
before he reaches the old farmhouse
of Wuthering Heights, the boy who
will become Heathcliff has doomed
himself and any who try to befriend
him.
My Dear Hamilton Stephanie Dray
2018-04-03 USA Today Bestseller "An
edge-of my sear immersion into
historical events...No study of
Alexander Hamilton would be complete
without reading this book." —Karen
White, New York Times bestselling
author "The best book of the year!"
—Kate Quinn, New York Times
bestselling author of The Alice
Network Wife, Widow, and Warrior in
Alexander Hamilton’s quest for a more
perfect union From the New York Times
bestselling authors of America’s
First Daughter comes the epic story
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of Eliza Schuyler Hamilton—a
revolutionary woman who, like her new
nation, struggled to define herself
in the wake of war, betrayal, and
tragedy. Perfect for fans of Ron
Chernow's biography Alexander
Hamilton and fans of Lin-Manuel
Miranda's Hamilton: the Musical. In
this haunting, moving, and
beautifully written novel, Dray and
Kamoie used thousands of letters and
original sources to tell Eliza’s
story as it’s never been told
before—not just as the wronged wife
at the center of a political sex
scandal—but also as a founding mother
who shaped an American legacy in her
own right. A general’s daughter…
Coming of age on the perilous
frontier of revolutionary New York,
Elizabeth Schuyler champions the
fight for independence. And when she
meets Alexander Hamilton,
Washington’s penniless but passionate
aide-de-camp, she’s captivated by the
young officer’s charisma and
brilliance. They fall in love,
despite Hamilton’s bastard birth and
the uncertainties of war. A founding
father’s wife... But the union they
create—in their marriage and the new
nation—is far from perfect. From
glittering inaugural balls to bloody
street riots, the Hamiltons are at
the center of it all—including the
political treachery of America’s
first sex scandal, which forces Eliza
to struggle through heartbreak and
betrayal to find forgiveness. The
last surviving light of the
Revolution… When a duel destroys
Eliza’s hard-won peace, the grieving
widow fights her husband’s enemies to
preserve Alexander’s legacy. But
long-buried secrets threaten
everything Eliza believes about her
marriage and her own legacy.
Questioning her tireless devotion to
the man and country that have broken
her heart, she’s left with one last
battle—to understand the flawed man
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

she married and imperfect union he
could never have created without her…
Your Diamond Dreams Cut Open My
Arteries Else Lasker-Schüler 2020-05
Critics have called Else LaskerSchuler the greatest of all German
women poets and one of the finest
Jewish poets. This large and
representative selection of
translations by Robert P. Newton,
supplemented by a biographical and
critical introduction and a selected
bibliography, was the first
substantial presentation of her works
in English at its original
publication in 1982.
The War Below Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch
2018-04-24 This companion novel to
Skrypuch's Making Bombs for Hitler
follows a boy who joins the
underground Ukrainian resistance in
the fight against Hitler. The Nazis
took Luka from his home in Ukraine
and forced him into a labor camp.
Now, Luka has smuggled himself out -even though he left behind his
dearest friend, Lida. Someday, he
vows, he'll find her again.But first,
he must survive.Racing through the
woods and mountains, Luka evades
capture by both Nazis and Soviet
agents. Though he finds some allies,
he never knows who to trust. As Luka
makes difficult choices in order to
survive, desperate rescues and
guerilla raids put him in the line of
fire. Can he persevere long enough to
find Lida again or make it back home
where his father must be waiting for
him?Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch, author
of Making Bombs for Hitler, delivers
another action-packed story, inspired
by true events, of daring quests and
the crucial decisions we make in the
face of war.
The Boat of a Million Years Poul
Anderson 2018-09-18 A New York Times
Notable Book and Hugo and Nebula
Award Finalist: This epic chronicle
of ten immortals over the course of
history “succeeds admirably” (The New
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York Times). The immortals are ten
individuals born in antiquity from
various cultures. Immune to disease,
able to heal themselves from
injuries, they will never die of old
age—although they can fall victim to
catastrophic wounds. They have walked
among mortals for millennia,
traveling across the world, trying to
understand their special gifts while
searching for one another in the hope
of finding some meaning in a life
that may go on forever. Following
their individual stories over the
course of human history and beyond
into a richly imagined future, “one
of science fiction’s most revered
writers” (USA Today) weaves a broad
tapestry that is “ambitious in scope,
meticulous in detail, polished in
style” (Library Journal).
FREE Sam Usher 2019-09-05 Boy and
Grandad take care of a little bird.
When it gets better, Grandad puts it
outside, but it keeps hopping back
into the house, following Boy
wherever he goes. Boy wonders what
kind of bird it is. An eagle? An
ostrich? A bird of paradise, perhaps?
He wants to keep it, but Grandad says
it must return to its natural habitat
in the wild where it can spread its
wings and be free. And so begins an
exhilarating journey into the
rainforest! The first in a new
quartet of enchanting picture books
where a boy and his beloved grandad
discover the wonder of the natural
world.
20 Years Later E. J. Newman
2011-01-01 Twenty years after a
plague has wiped out most of
humanity, four friends in London seek
to discover the secret behind this
catastrophe.
Freakling Lana Krumwiede 2012 Losing
his powers in a traumatic accident,
12-year-old Taemon, a boy from a
world where most people have
telekinetic abilities, is exiled to a
colony with fellow disabled people
the-sky-inside-1-clare-b-dunkle

and comes to enjoy the community's
acceptance and manual labors before
encountering dangerous secrets.
Leaving Gee's Bend Irene Latham
2017-03-01 Ludelphia Bennett may be
blind in one eye, but that doesn't
mean she can't put in a good stitch.
In fact, Ludelphia sews all the time,
especially when things are going
wrong. But when Mama gets deathly
ill, it doesn't seem like even
quilting will help. Mama needs
medicine badly—medicine that can only
be found in Camden, over forty miles
away. That's when Ludelphia decides
to do something drastic—leave Gee's
Bend. Beyond the cotton fields of her
small sharecropping community,
Ludelphia discovers a world she never
imagined, but there's also danger
lurking for a young girl on her own.
Set in 1932 and inspired by the rich
quilting traditions of Gee's Bend,
Alabama, Leaving Gee's Bend is a
delightful story of a young girl
facing a brave new world, presented
in a new paperback edition.
Close Kin Clare B. Dunkle 2006-12-26
After the mostly human Emily rejects
the elvish Seylin's marriage
proposal, both undertake separate
quests to learn about their true
natures and discover a royal elf and
orphaned goblin to bring to the
goblin kingdom.
The Hollow Kingdom Clare B. Dunkle
2004-08-01 In nineteenth-century
England, a powerful sorcerer and King
of the Goblins chooses Kate, the
elder of two orphan girls recently
arrived at their ancestral home,
Hallow Hill, to be his bride and
queen.
Mary Queen of Scotland and The Isles
Margaret George 2010-02-01 Margaret
George's exhaustively researched
novel skillfully weaves both
historical fact and plausible fiction
in bringing the story of Mary Queen
of Scots to life. She was a child
crowned a queen.... A sinner hailed
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as a saint.... A lover denounced as a
whore... A woman murdered for her
dreams... Margaret George's Mary
Queen of Scotland and the Isles
brings to life the fascinating story
of Mary, who became the Queen of
Scots when she was only six days old.
Raised in the glittering French
court, returning to Scotland to rule
as a Catholic monarch over a newly
Protestant country, and executed like
a criminal in Queen Elizabeth's
England, Queen Mary lived a life like
no other, and Margaret George weaves
the facts into a stunning work of
historical fiction. "With a seamless
use of original letters, diaries, and
poems: a popular, readable,
inordinately moving tribute to a
remarkable queen." -- Kirkus Reviews
What We Found in the Sofa and How It
Saved the World Henry Clark
2013-07-02 The adventure of a
lifetime begins between two sofa
cushions.... When River, Freak, and
Fiona discover a mysterious sofa
sitting at their bus stop, their
search for loose change produces a
rare zucchini-colored crayon. Little
do they know this peculiar treasure
is about to launch them into the
middle of a plot to conquer the
world! The kids' only hope is to trap
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the plot's mastermind when he comes
to steal the crayon. But how can
three kids from the middle of nowhere
stop an evil billionaire? With the
help of an eccentric neighbor, an
artificially intelligent domino, a
DNA-analyzing tray, two hot air
balloons, and a cat named Mucus, they
just might be able to save the
planet. This clever comic adventure
from debut author Henry Clark is a
truly original and utterly wacky
story about the importance of
intelligence and curiosity in a
complacent world.
The Hollow Kingdom Clare B. Dunkle
2006-09-19 In nineteenth-century
England, a powerful sorcerer and King
of the Goblins chooses Kate, the
elder of two orphan girls recently
arrived at their ancestral home,
Hallow Hill, to become his bride and
queen.
Get Those Guys Reading! Fiction and
Series Books that Boys Will Love
Kathleen A. Baxter 2012-05-07 Want to
identify fiction books that boys in
grades three through nine will find
irresistible? This guide reveals
dozens of worthwhile recommendations
in categories ranging from adventure
stories and sports novels to horror,
humorous, and science fiction books.
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